
Dear Mr. Rhoades, 
 
As a public citizen, I protest the rushed legislative process for this bill.  It sets a dangerous 
precedent of not allowing the public time to submit comments, regardless of whether the bill is 
supported OR opposed.  Given the many calls and emails opposing SB 941, and the lack of due 
process allowing the public to comment, it casts a very unfavorable view of government in 
thwarting and ignoring public opinion. 
 
The lack of due process for public input is not indicative of a democratic government but rather 
more of an autocratic one. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Priscilla M Richardson 
Newberg, OR 
 


